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 RE: ADDENDUM FOR WATER WORKS TENDERS.  

The County Government of Bomet wish to inform the general public that due to 

unavoidable circumstances, the closing date for the tenders for water works, Tender 

No: CGB/WS&E/W&I&001-004/2020/2021, Neg.No:839598,839600,839605& 

839183 that appeared in The Standard paper, The County website and The 

Kenya supplier’s portal on Tuesday 5th January 2021 and was scheduled to close 

on Monday 18TH January 2021 has been postponed to Monday 25th January 2021 

at the same time. 

 

All the other conditions remain the same. We regret for any inconvenience caused.    
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